From: Fowler, David

Sent: 05 June 2019 10:11

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning applies:2019/2375/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please upload objection.
Thanks,

D

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123
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From: I
Sent: 01 June 2019 19:46

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning applies:2019/2375/P

Dear Mr. Fowler,

I am writing to express my thoughts in regards to the above application in relationship to the Abacus
School.

My main complaints include the lack of need for any new schools (in fact the opposite) and the definitely
unnecessary addition of traffic, pollution, and people in Hampstead especially on that busy corner. To that
point I walk there each morning and it is already very busy and often when I attend the doctor's surgery
across the street in the afternoon it is as well.

I am a primary teacher myself. As such many of the aspects of this proposal feel irresponsible including:
-putting more children in a harmfully high pollution corner

-adding more pollution and traffic to all the children (and adults of Hampstead)

-opening a new school which could take children from already underfunded schools in the neighborhood.

Frankly, I am surprised in a neighborhood that is almost nationally known for its intensity of schools and
high traffic school runs, that the proposal is even being reconsidered.

I can see it as only adding to the educational funding, traffic, and pollution challenges we already have.

Sincerely,



